
The Cattaraugus County Community Services Board is opening a Second Round of 
Questions and Answers as it seeks proposals to operate a Part 599 Outpatient 
Mental Health Clinic Treatment Program in Cattaraugus County. 

Provider questions will be accepted and should be submitted to Rebecca Dash, 
Administrative Coordinator, Dept. of Community Services, 1 Leo Moss Drive, Suite 
4308, Olean, NY 14760, or via e-mail at rjdash@cattco.org. Questions must be 
received no later than 5:00 p.m. on February 8, 2012. 

The Community Services Board will respond to questions only through the Question 
and Answer process no later than 5:00 p.m. on February 14, 2012. Responses will be 
compiled and e-mailed to all applicants that submitted questions and will be posted 
on the County website (www.cattco.org).

The proposal sheets, instructions, and details, as well as the initial round of 
Questions and Answers for the RFP process can be accessed at the Cattaraugus 
County website (www.cattco.org) under the Department of Community Services or 
through the Cattaraugus County Department of Community Services by contacting 
Rebecca Dash, Administrative Coordinator, rjdash@cattco.org, 716-701-3304.   
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